June 27, 2012

Brian J. Curry, Chair
Pacific Beach Planning Group

Support for:
1) Dedication of ~10,000 acres of city-owned open space as park land.
2) Dedication of specific sites within the Pacific Beach Planning Area.

To whom it may concern:

The Pacific Beach Planning Group heard a thorough presentation by San Diego Canyonlands on June 27,
2012 regarding the above referenced items. After receiving the information, including maps showing
City-owned land proposed for dedication in our planning area, our committee voted as follows:

1. Notwithstanding potential changes to the list of dedicated parcels during the up-coming months
of public vetting, the Pacific Beach Planning Group supports the proposed Dedication of ~10,000
acres of city-owned open space for park land. We see this as an important step in preserving our
open space resources in the decades to come and guiding planners as our city grows and changes.

2. The Pacific Beach Planning Group strongly supports the proposed dedication of X sites
(approximately ~XX acres) of City-owned open space within the Pacific Beach Planning area.
Please see attached spreadsheet identifying specific sites for dedication. We see this as an
important step towards preserving our open space resources for future decades and for guiding
planners as our city grows and changes.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have with regards to these actions.
Respectfully,

Brian J. Curry, Chair
Pacific Beach Planning Group



